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Mr. Klein’s Corral
As soon as one year ends, preparations begin for the next.  I eagerly await that first day of 
school in August.  I am hoping you will start preparations with your child for next year too.  
The summer lag is our enemy; however, it is easily defeated with a few habits.  Below are 

suggestions to keep your child “tuned up” for success.  Achievement starts now.

• Participate in our summer reading program and with a community library.
• Practicing math facts orally or even doing “count bys” like 3,6,9,12…
• Measuring through baking or building
• Participate in We Play Unplugged

Your child’s success now will directly impact their career opportunities later, so please don’t let their brains drain 
over the summer. If I can be of any help or support please call (307)885-2472.  Attached is information about any 
of the above programs.

Calendar
6/4-7 & 6/11-14  Swim n Learn at Lava Hot Springs
6/4-21  Summer School, Mon-Thurs 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
6/18-21 & 6/25-28  Swim n Learn at Lava Hot Springs.
6/25-28  Mastery Camp
7/9-12 & 7/16-19   Swim n Learn at Lava Hot Springs.
7/16-19  Mastery Camp
8/6-9 & 8/13-16    Swim n Learn at Star Valley Ranch
8/21/18  Back to School Night 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.
8/22/18  First Day of 2018-2019 School Year



Etna Elementary Awards Ceremony 2017-2018 tna
lementary Congratulations!

Principal’s Physical Fitness Award
4th Grade

Ava Armenta
Remington Aullman
River Blazejewski
Madison Hoopes
Tyson Kendall
Mason Pack
Hazel Ross

Harper Sessions
Jaelah Titensor

Mylie Webb
Janey Young

5th Grade
Gunner Brog

Levi Byrd
Kya Chapel
Weston Dyer

Matthew Heywood
Lane Hunting
Kaden Rainey

Logan Rollman
Orion Schwab
Lucy Strasburg
Theodore Taft

Tayson Titensor
Kyler Zuccato

6th Grade
Kaleb Byrd

Jayden Crook
Katelyn Dandridge

Broc Fromm
Dezmond Jenkins

Avery Kabonic
Bailee Kallgren

Cameron Kendall
Shaely Kunz
Porter Merritt
Killian Rainey

Anastasia Rosikhina
Daxton Sessions

Yena Skinner
Tyson Stewart
Aidan Vaughan

Jennavieve Young

Keira Allred
Dezmond Jenkins

Daejon Parmer
Eliza Petty

Mercedes Suter

Perfect Attendance

Presidential Award for 
Educational  Excellence

Ashton
Anna Altobell
Delancy Brog
Jake Burchard
Kaylin Burton
Khale Clinger
Taylor Cram

Maggie Daniel
Kai Hendriks
Ashley Jacobs
Trevan Jenkins
Kaelle Opitz

Jace Pierantoni
Zoey Scherbel
RayAnn Smith
Hendrick Visser
Lane Wiebelhaus
Jennavieve Young

Congratulations to our Etna Elementary Key Kids for May who each displayed one of the 
8 Keys of Excellence in an exemplary way.

Back row (l-r):  Kassandra Taylor, Navy Earling, Jazmin Roberts, Kaelle Opitz, Kaylin Burton, Xayne Franklin
Front Row: Madison Hoopes, River Blazejewski, Brooke Wollebaek, Christopher Crowther, Alexis Rock, 
Carson Shanor, Kyle Mobley

Principal’s Award
Maggie Daniel

Dezmond Jenkins

Mustang Tradition Award
Mrs. Claudia Hartley
Mrs. Loyce Roberts

Etna staff and students so very much appreciate our PTO volunteers this year.   We would like to 
especially recognize the following committee heads:
     Ami Pack, President
 Tiffanie Beeson     Andrea Hubbard  Danielle Opitz, 
 Amy Simpson      Katie Thygerson  Tina White

Thank You to our Awesome Etna PTO!

Jack Doornbos
Anna Lindblom

PTO Scholarship Awardees

Janice Hall
Tiffanie White

6th Grade Scholarship Awardees



3rd Trimester Celebration Awards

4th Grade Awards 
Outstanding Effort (back row L-R): Harper Sessions, Mary Johnson, Gracey Visser, Gracie Jackson, 
William Egbert
Most Improved Math (middle): Michael Tree, Cooper Daniel, Kimber, Mason Pack, Madison Hoopes
Most Improved Reading (front): Keira Allred, Christopher Crowther, Cara Andrews, Colten Occhi, 
Jaelah Titensor

5th Grade Awards 
Outstanding Effort (back row L-R): Logan Rollman, Bryson Nield, Gunner Brog, 
Charlotte Crook, Charles Schupman, Anson Robinson
Most Improved Math (middle): Koen Stone, Lane Hunting, Kyler Zuccato, Boen Peterson, 
Mercedes Suter
Most Improved Reading (front): Cash Dunn, Isaac Kemp, Olivia Burnham, Torrie White, 
Quinn Simpson

6th Grade Awards 
Outstanding Effort (back row L-R): Jayden Crook, Ashton, Katie Dandridge, Jenna Young
Most Improved Math (middle): Cannon Pierce, Kanyon Herd, Nathaniel Hodges, Drake Roberts
Most Improved Reading (front): Ella Thygerson, Cody Nelson, Angel Montiel Presa, Dylon Gillam



Flying Fingers!
“Who has the fastest and most accurate typists
- Etna Elementary or Osmond Elementary?”  

To find out, the top three typists from each school  
took a typing test and Etna came out ahead by at least 
20 wpm!  Congratulations to our competitors who got 
the following fabulous times with amazing accuracy.

Ashley Jacobs: 85 wpm with 92% accuracy
Anna Haderlie: 81 wpm with 92% accuracy
Casey Beeson: 67 wpm with 96% accuracy

Thank you to Ms. Allen for being such a great Technology 
teacher!  Her success is reflected by the growth and 
competency achieved by Etna students this year.

Keyboarding All Stars

6th Grade Keyboarding All Stars 
back row (l-r): Khale Clinger, Dezmond Jenkins, Emalitzy Almanza, Jenna Young, Shaely Kunz, Maggie Daniel
middle: Kaleb Byrd, Zoey Scherbel, RayAnn Smith, Klare Dwyer, Delancy Brog, Anna Altobell
front: Ella Thygerson, Cassey Beeson, Ashton, Yena Skinner

4th Grade Keyboarding All Stars
back row (l-r): Kendall Dickey, Zachary Thompson, Wesley Whitmore, Camille Olenslager, Janey Young, 
Bridget Scaffide
front: Christopher Crowther, Caylin Andrews, Cooper Daniel, Mylie Webb, Anna Olofson

5th Grade Keyboarding All Stars 
back row (l-r): Daejon Parmer, Jack Shumway, Victor Montiel, Cash Dunn, Torrie White
3rd row: Jayden Kunz, Riley Erickson, Bryson Nield, Roan Kinn, Daniel Childress, Tucker Harmon, 
Miranda Fjeldsted, Brissia Lozano, Athena Hamilton 
2nd row: Ryker McCormick, Marina Vaughan, Nate Mazzarisi, Anthony Hubbard, Brenley Jenkins, 
Casuree Stevens, Hannah Dayton, Anna Haderlie, Theo Taft
front: Daxton Holtby, Tyler Bodily, Jaida Bell, Logan Rollman, Trace Stevens, Kyler Zuccato, Alexis Rock, 
Charlotte Crook, Hannah Brylinski, Corbin Peterson



Back Row (l-r): Michelle Stucki, Anna Haderlie, Mercedes Suter, Torrie White, Brooke Wollebaek, Isaac Kemp, 
Koen Stone, Anson Robinson
Front: Charlotte Crook, Ryan Astle, Delilah Guyett, Casuree Stevens, Kumari McCormick, Tehya Bagaso, Kya Chapel, 
Hannah Dayton
Not Pictured:  Cash Dunn

These students are delighted to hear they have been selected to be members of next year’s Etna Elementary Student 
Council.  They will do a great job!

Star Valley Medical Center is 
sponsoring a great way to motivate 
kids to get moving and away from 
their electronics this summer.  Each 
Etna student has received a lanyard 
to hold all the brag tags earned by 
participating in fun and healthy 
activities.  To register your kids 
and see what activities brag tags 
are available, go to the website 
weplayunplugged.com. 

“Thank you for your contribution of $621.03 to Shriners Hospitals 
for children - Salt Lake City.  Your generosity has made you a 
partner with our world-class medical staff in transforming the lives 
of children, making it possible for our patients to meet challenges 
and achieve great things.  Your donation helps many patients like 
Lily.”
     “Lily was born with spina bifida.  Her family truly appreciates 
the coordinated care she receives at Shriners Hospital for Children 
for this complex condition.  Her orthopedic doctor is here, as 
well as the clinicians who fit and customize her back brace and 
her purple wheelchair.  Lily loves to entertain family and friends, 
singing and dancing in her wheelchair.  She is thrilled to be a Patient 
Ambassador and was excited to appear in a Shriners Hospitals for 
Children national commercial.”
     “Thank you for helping children like Lily achieve increased 
mobility and independence.  She is just one of thousands of children 
who benefit from care at Shriners Hospital for a wide variety of 
orthopedic conditions.  We are grateful to donors like you who share 
our vision and believe in the power of children to overcome and 
succeed.  Indeed, your donation is Love to the Rescue.”

Kids Helping Kids
Shriners Hospital for Children in Salt Lake City expressed their gratitude to 
Etna Elementary students for the $621.03 donation raised during Random 
Acts of Kindness Week.  Thank you to Jace and Kallianne Pierantoni for 
representing us!  Jace wrote the following about the experience:

     “I was filling out the paperwork for the donation when the nurses arrived. 
I could tell that they had no idea what was going on or why they were there.  
Then I told them about the Candy Grams and that Etna Elementary was 
donating over $600.  They were definitely impressed.  One shook my hand 
and the other gave a hearty high five. Then they talked to my sister (who is 
a patient ambassador) and she told them her story. They wanted to get some 
pictures and then they waved to us as we left. I feel like Etna Elementary did a 
great, great thing for Shriners Hospital for Kids.”

An excerpt from the 
letter of appreciation  
from Shriners Hospital:



As family in a small community, you are always trying to find inexpensive ways to keep the kids entertained 
during the summer.  We would like to introduce you to a summer long program that will meet that goal,   
Star Valley Play Unplugged.   
 
Star Valley Play Unplugged is a program designed to motivate elementary age kids to get moving and away 
from their electronics this summer, Memorial Day through Labor Day.  With the support of the Star Valley 
Chamber of Commerce, Star Valley Medical Center has teamed up with forty-four businesses from Alpine to 
Cokeville to sponsor activities that kids can participate in.  Once the kids have completed the activity visit the 
local business and collect your brag tag.  To culminate the program, SVMC will host a party in the park for all 
the kids that participated in the program.  This celebration will include, games, food, awards, prizes and most 
of all FUN!   
 
Star Valley Medical Center has led individual department community service projects for a number of years 
all around north Lincoln County.  This year, the staff has decided to conduct one organization team           
community service project, Star Valley Play Unplugged.  This project brings the community, local businesses 
and SVMC together through healthy activities. 
 
To register your kids,  and view the available brag tags (activities), visit weplayunplugged.com.  There is also a 
video on the website that will provide more about the program.  Please feel free to contact Play Unplugged 
directly with any questions, or contact any of our Star Valley Play Unplugged event coordinators at SVMC. 
 
  Pam Clement   Kelsey Bailey   Joel Johnson 
  885-5886   885-5974   885-5950 




